
              
 

 

 
Announcement regarding the Australian Women's Ice Hockey 

League Season 

 
IHA is disappointed to announce that the AWIHL season for 2020/21 has been cancelled.  The decision 
to cancel the season was a very difficult one that was made unanimously with all the teams.  The 
COVID-19 situation throughout Australia continues to pose difficult challenges for our sport.  The 
continued border closures, quarantine requirements for interstate travel and the Victorian lockdown 
are the contributing factors.   
  
This will be a major disappointment for AWIHL players and the team’s staff.  The AWIHL is an 
important league for IHA and we look forward to the next season of the AWIHL and to build on the 
successes of the 2019/20 season. 
 
Our previous three seasons are all still available on demand via awihllive.com and our production crew 

are looking into various projects to produce content to engage with all our supporters in the coming 

months. 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miranda Ransome 

President – Ice Hockey Australia 
 I respectfully acknowledge the Traditional Owners and Custodians of the Country on which we play our sport. 

 

 
 


